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RickKing
Chairmaq Mehopolitan Airports Commission
6040 2SrilAvenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55450

SIIBJECT: MinncapolislSt Paul Intsnttiond Airport (MSP)
Follow-up on feesibility of prcposed departure adiustments

Dear Mr. King:

This is to follow up on the FA,A's September 2020 letter about the feasibilig md safeqy of
directing aircraft to depart from Rrmway 12L (instead of Runway Ifl under certain conditions"

As noted in the FAA's S€etember 2020lffisr, due to the reduced kaffic levels as a result of
COVID-I9, the FAA had not been able to conduct an indepth analysis of whethsr this
proposal was feasible or safe. However, as ftaffic levels at MSP have begun to dso, the FAA
was recently able to assess this proposal md consider its feasibility at MSp.

The FAA has vsrificd 1tra1this proposal would be feasible drning limitod pedods of time. This
wilt t5pically be during lower-activity periods between arrival and deparhre banks, ifthe
FAA's Air Traffic Coffiollers determine that ryprroprime ope,rational and meteorrological
conditions(itrchdingvisibilitymdwindcoditions)permit Atthesetimes,theprroposd
opem*ingpffiem would already fall wiftin existing bestpmactice md Rrmway tlse System
priority of directing fromparallelnrnways t2L md 12R

We thankthe MAC andNOC memhrs fortheircollaboration and patience throughthe
process of assessing this proposal. We would also like to acknowldge the importance of
addressing the interests of comrrnmity membors while also ensuring safe and efficierd fligilt
operations at MSP.

We hope you find this infomation addnesses your questions ,nd concerns- Ifyou or a member
ofyour staffrequire firrfter assistance, please feel frw to contact my office at(U7)29+7294-
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